
 

After several long months we can’t wait to regather for worship again beginning Sunday, June 14th.  There will 
be two service options available—at 9:00 & 10:30 AM—but unfortunately, due to COVID-19 restrictions, 
childcare will not be provided just yet.  If your family is comfortable returning to worship and sitting socially 
distant from others, we encourage you to embrace this time together as a wonderful season to teach, model, 
and invest in your children as they learn to worship corporately and be a part of our church family. We will 
provide children in attendance a special Praise Pack with worship activities to keep busy hands and minds                 
occupied.  We know that kids will be kids, and that’s okay.  If your children aren’t acting the way you think they 
should, don’t worry, this is a new experience for all of us!  And an added bonus is that we will be very conscious 
about the length of the service so you can expect each service to last about an hour.  We can’t wait to see you! 

FOLLOW US! 
FACEBOOK: “BBC KIDZ MINISTRY” 

INSTAGRAM: @BBCKIDZMINISTRY 

WEB: BARTLETTBAPTIST.ORG/KIDZ 

 



 

 We’ve missed being together!  We invite you 
to meet us and your grade-level friends at the 
BBC ballfields for ice cream and fun in the sun 
as we get the scoop on all that you’ve been 
up to the last few months!  In an effort to keep 
our groups small we will be separating into 
grade level groups while we gather.   

 Children entering kindergarten through              
completed 2nd grade will meet to hangout on 
June 8 & 22 from 6-7:30 PM and children 
who have completed 3rd through 6th grades 
will meet on June 9 & 23.  Parents, please 
drop off and pick up at the ball fields.  Wear 
play clothes that can get a little wet or dirty!   

 

 

 

 Grab some friends and your family and follow 
along with us on our Facebook or Instagram 
pages for Family Double Dare Online!  The 
fun starts on Friday, June 19th at 6 PM and 
we’ll be posting silly, creative and disgusting 
challenges every 10 minutes for your family to 
complete together.  Be on the lookout for our 
Double Dare supply list so that you can gather 
everything you need for a crazy fun night at 
home.  We can’t wait to see your pictures and 
videos—one lucky family who participates in 
our virtual challenge will win dinner on us!   

 

 

                   

 

 Since things aren’t quite back to normal just 
yet, we will continue to post Kidz Worship 
Online content on our website and Facebook 
page each Sunday morning at 9 AM.  We 
loved our VBS theme so much that we are  
continuing the theme with our new series!               
Blueprints is all about emotions and what 
God’s Word says about dealing with them in 
a Christ-like way.  A Family Discussion Guide 
will be available each week so that you can 
continue discipling your children at home.  We 
hope you’ll tune in! 

 

 


